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16th Commemoration 

September 11, 2017, was commemorated as an off-milestone anniversary by 

our community. We gathered for the Reading of the Names, Commemoration 

Observation, and the Family Reception at the Taj Hotel. This year, the Wreath 

Laying became part of the Closing Ceremony. We had smaller attendance than 

usual but the event was no less appropriate and moving. 

The Commemoration Observation was intimate and thoughtful. Karin Charles, 

our Family Advisory Chair and family member, spoke for all of us as Emcee. 

Superintendent-in-Chief of the Boston Police Department William Gross 

delivered an absolutely stirring keynote address. As always the video montage 

was the emotional centerpiece of the gathering. 

Special attendees throughout the morning included Governor Charlie Baker, 

Lieutenant Governor Karyn Polito, House Speaker Robert DeLeo, other state 

dignitaries, and Mayor Marty Walsh. We thank them all for their ongoing 

involvement with the community. 

Following the reception, family members were invited to return to the 9/11 

Memorial for the Wreath Laying and Closing Ceremony. Father John Connolly 

offered prayers and messages of hope and endurance, and Superintendent 

Gross made an encore appearance. The West family, including young 

members, laid the wreath in front of the memorial to our loved ones. As 

bagpipers played, we all laid white roses. Many then chose to mill around and 

chat or reflect on the day, taking the opportunity to gently wind down from the 

intensity of remembering loved ones. 
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2017 Madeline Amy Sweeney Award 

The Madeline Amy Sweeney Award for Civilian Bravery was created in 

February 2002 in honor of Amy Sweeney, an American Airlines flight attendant 

who died on September 11, 2001. The award is presented annually 

on September 11, to citizens of the Commonwealth who have displayed 

extraordinary courage, bravery, and heroism without regard for personal 

safety in an effort to save the life of another. 

Jaydon Dancy, just 10 years old, was recognized with the award by the 

Executive Office of Public Safety and Security during our Commemoration 

Observation. In 2016, Jaydon came to the aid of a kayaker in distress off the 

Salem waterfront. Without any concern for his own safety, Jaydon jumped into 

the cold water and took the lead in the effort to save the man from drowning, 

which unfortunately was not successful. Sadly, Jaydon himself was killed in a 

commuter train accident in June 2017. His mother, Michelle Margaret Dancy, 

proudly accepted the award on Jaydon's behalf. 
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  Events 

Mass 9/11 Fund Sponsors Family Outing to Red Sox Game 
 
Another great day was enjoyed by those who attended the Red Sox game on Motherôs Day, May 14. Forty 

family members enjoyed this fun-filled event at Fenway, where the Sox played the Tampa Bay Buccanners. 

Despite our best efforts at cheering them on, our beloved Sox lost 11-2. Oh well. 

Boston Harbor Cruise 

June 18 dawned sunny and warm, a perfect day for more than 80 family members to enjoy another Boston 

Harbor Cruise. This year was different: the outing coincided with the magnificent Sail Boston Tall Ships 2017 

event, and, we had the entire boat to ourselves. The food was wonderful as always. 

Much of the outing was spent on deck as the we circled the harbor. The weather was gorgeous and the views 

of the Tall Ships were fantastic.. See some of the great photos below. 

The cruise afforded us the opportunity to de-stress from thinking about the upcoming anniversary while 

socializing with other family members, both new friends and old. A fabulous day was had by all. 

Feedback was so positive that next yearôs harbor cruise event is already planned. The date is set for Sunday, 

July 22, 2018. Tickets go on sale on a first come, first served basis sometime in March, 2018. We will keep you 

posted! 

&ÁÍÉÌÙ -ÅÍÂÅÒÓɂ

0ÅÔÅÒȟ 3ÈÁÌÁÎ ÁÎÄ 

/×ÅÎ 'ÕÚÁ 

4ÁÌÌ 3ÈÉÐÓ (ÁÒÂÏÒ #ÒÕÉÓÅ                           

3ÁÉÌ "ÏÓÔÏÎ ΨΦΧέ 

 


